
 

Monday, June 12, 2023 

 

 

Dear Parents/Guardians, 

 

We wanted to let you know we had a false fire alarm this morning at Errington 

Elementary School.  This occurred just after recess at about 10:15am.   

 

As this was an unscheduled event, we followed the usual routine of evacuating 

the building and taking attendance in the muster area.  The local fire 

department arrived as they usually do during an unscheduled event. 

 

During the time of the evacuation, we learned that a very young student 

pulled the fire alarm while in gym class.  

 

We would like to acknowledge how well our school community responded to 

this event.  It went just as smoothly as a drill and the students were back inside 

the building by 10:30am. 

 

Sincerely, 

 

 

Sheila Morrison, Principal 
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